
Safe Route to School Stakeholders Walkaround 

The Lafayette School District and the City of Lafayette are hosting school walkarounds to identify safety 
improvements that can be made to reduce safety risk near schools for all modes of transportation, but 
with a focus on walking and biking.  If you would like to participate, you are invited to join us at 

• 9 a.m. Tuesday, November 16 at Stanley Middle School (3455 School Street), and/or  
• 9 a.m. Thursday, November 18 at Lafayette Elementary School (950 Moraga Road) 

The City’s traffic consultant will be available both days to hear from citizens about their safety concerns 
near schools, and the public will have an opportunity to point out specific locations and traffic patterns 
that they feel may be dangerous as part of the walkaround.  To participate, please check in at the 
corresponding School Office upon arrival, following which we will gather at the school conference room 
for Stanley and the multi-purpose room for Lafayette Elementary prior to the walkaround.  Masks must 
be worn at all times while on-campus.   

Site walkarounds at other Lafayette schools – Springhill, Burton Valley, Happy Valley, Meher-White 
Pony, and Acalanes High School - are being planned for early 2022. Once the schedules have been 
confirmed, details will be included in the Weekly Roundup and posted on the City’s website 
calendar.  To be notified directly of future walkarounds, please email TKain@lovelafayette.org, 
mentioning the school(s) at which you’re interested in participating in a stakeholder site visit. 
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